
 No: JUTA/19-21/53 

Dated: 23.06.2020 

 

Prof. Rajni Dhingra,  

Registrar,  

University of Jammu,  

Jammu  

 

Subject: House allotment Committee meeting. 

Respected Madam,  

Housing allotment committee meeting has been pending for the last several 

months, while teachers who have applied for the University accommodation have been 

waiting patiently. JUTA has received representations from number of teachers who have 

applied for university accommodation but no action has been taken to-date. JUTA 

requests your good self to start process of housing allotment at the earliest possible.   

          

With best regards,  

 
Dr. Sikander Pal 

Secretary JUTA  

      

 

 


